
[Your Company Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

Subject: UV Protection Reminder  

We hope this message finds you well. As the sunniest months approach, we 

want to remind you of the importance of protecting your skin from harmful 

UV rays.  

Here are some key tips to ensure you stay safe while enjoying outdoor 

activities:  

1. **Apply sunscreen**: Choose a broad-spectrum sunscreen with an SPF of 

at least 30 and reapply every two hours.  

2. **Wear protective clothing**: Long sleeves, wide-brimmed hats, and UV-

blocking sunglasses can provide additional protection.  

3. **Seek shade**: Whenever possible, stay in the shade during peak sun 

hours, typically from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

4. **Stay hydrated**: Drinking plenty of water is essential when spending 

time outdoors.  

By taking these simple steps, you can help protect your skin and reduce 

the risk of UV-related issues.  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Enjoy your time in 

the sun safely!  

Best regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company]  

[Contact Information] 


